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Transforming the lives of chronically ill children, and their families… 

… shifting all from surviving to thriving

Bounce Bash® from every-day, to once-in-a-lifetime, family adventures

• Distraction from day-to-day Burdens of Chronic Illness

• A Chance to “Get Out of the House” for Fun, not Medical Care

• Friendships at the Individual and Family Level

• Confidence that Extends to Other Aspects of Life & Builds Resilience 



Our Deepest Thanks To



“It's an amazing event! We always look 

forward to it every year!”

-Rafael, Bounce Parent



“We look forward to this yearly event!! It is a 

safe and comfortable way to celebrate 

Halloween [with] other families!”

-Anita, Bounce Parent



“Hoopla is memory making! Our family 

bonds together to create a family costume; 

something we wouldn't do otherwise.”

-Julie, Bounce Parent



“Bounce are the best people you can 

meet. They make you feel so 

comfortable and loved.”

-Levella,  Bounce Parent



“Thank you so much! We are so grateful and appreciative!”

-Alyssa, Bounce Parent



“As I reflected on such an amazing fun Bounce 

Halloween event, I also acknowledge the efforts the 

Bounce staff and volunteers demonstrate during the 

events.  Getting out of the house for some families can 

be challenging at times. I have to tell you, all those extra 

efforts on everyone are ALL WORTH IT!  Thank you once 

again!!!”

-Anita, Bounce Parent



THANK YOU…

FOR 
TRANSFORMING 
LIVES AND 
CREATING 
BOUNCE!



HOW YOU CAN SUPPORT


